
Central Virginia Music Teachers Association Report 
 VMTA Spring 2010 Conference 

 
 

Central Virginia Music Teachers Association has experienced a good year with several great events for 
teachers and students.  Even though we are a very small chapter with nineteen members (including one 
honorary member), we are fortunate to be a very active organization.   
 

Our 2009—2010 Programs and Student Events were: 
 

September 17—Fall Kick-off Meeting/Brown Bag Lunch held at Lynchburg College (yearbooks districuted) 
 

September 26—Kaleidoscope Event: “The World’s Longest Recital” held at River Ridge Mall 
 

October 17—Student Recital held at St. Andrew Presbyterian Church 
 

October 22—CVMTA Brunch and Program:  “The Life and Music of Amy Marcy Beach” presented by  
  CVMTA member Linda Thomason, held in the home of Dee Booth 
 

November 14—CVMTA Student Masterclass presented by Dr. Karen Walker (Shenandoah University) 
  held at Lynchburg College 
 

November 21—VMTA Fall Festival and Honors Recital held at Lynchburg College 
 

January 30—CVMTA Student Improvisation Workshop to be presented by CVMTA member 
   Dr. Cynthia Ramsey, NCTM and held at Lynchburg College was cancelled due to   
   inclement weather and will be rescheduled.  
 

February 18—Meeting/Brown Bag Lunch held at Lynchburg College.  CVMTA member Johnson Scott   
  presented “Preventing Injuries in the Wrists and Hands of Keyboard Students.”   
 

February 27—VMTA Theory/Skills/Sightreading Festival held at Liberty University 
 

March 27—CVMTA Student Scholarship Auditions at Lynchburg College (no applicants this year) 
 

April 17—Student Recital held at St. Andrew Presbyterian Church 
 

April 24—CVMTA Lecture/Masterclass to be presented by Dr. Lucy Mauro and Donald George and held at  
  Lynchburg College was canceled due to transportation issues and rescheduled for the fall.   
 

May 1—Southwestern District Auditions held at Lynchburg College 
 

May 4—CVMTA Luncheon held at Kings Island Restaurant/Installation of 2010—2012 Officers: 
  President    Patricia Jo Webb 
  V-P for Programs/President-Elect Dr. Cynthia Ramsey, NCTM 
  V-P for Membership   Claudia Patterson 
  V-P for Student Events  Dr. Rebecca McCord, NCTM 
  Secretary    Susan Fralin 
  Treasurer    Linda Thomason 
  Immediate Past President  Dee Booth 
 
In May, the CVMTA Board conducted an informal survey asking members what programs and events they would 
like to have offered next year.  We anticipate another musically rewarding year for CVMTA in 2010—2011. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Dee Booth, 
CVMTA Immediate-Past President  
       


